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New World Resources Limited (ASX: NWC) – Trading Halt 
Trading in the securities of New World Resources Limited (‘NWC’) will be halted at the request of NWC, 
pending the release of an announcement by NWC.  

Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the earlier of:  

• the commencement of normal trading on Thursday, 19 June 2025; or 

• the release of the announcement to the market. 

NWC’s request for a trading halt is attached below for the information of the market. 
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Mr Lewis Flynn 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
 
By Email: lewis.flynn@asx.com.au 
Copy:  tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 
 
Dear Lewis 

New World Resources Limited – request for trading halt 
 

New World Resources Limited (ACN 108 456 444) (ASX: NWC) (“Company”) requests that 
ASX Limited grant a trading halt in respect of the Company’s securities prior to the 
commencement of trading on Tuesday, 17 June 2025. 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, the Company provides the following 
information: 

• the Company requests the trading halt in relation to a potential material variation, 
including a proposed increase in Scheme Consideration, to a change of control 
transaction involving the Company; 

• the Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until commencement of 
trading on Thursday, 19 June 2025, unless before that time the Company requests 
that the trading halt be lifted; 

• the Company expects that the event that will end the trading halt will be an 
announcement in relation to signing of an agreement in respect of the material 
variation described above; and 

• the Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted 
or of any other information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt. 

The Board has authorised this request. 
 
 

Ian Cunningham         
Company Secretary        
New World Resources Limited      
Phone: +61 8 9226 1356       
Email: icunningham@newworldres.com 
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